

Clare Alderton
A1 Locums Ltd
The Arched Barn, Priesthay Wood Farm
Wappenham Road
Syresham
NN13 5PU

09 January 2017

Dear Clare

Thank you so much for your gift of £300 to Dogs for Good.

We are so grateful for your support. It is only thanks to donations such as yours that we can continue our life-changing work. As a small charity, with a huge demand for our services, every gift we receive makes a real difference, and helps us support more people.

Imagine what the news that there is an assistance dog trained and ready to join their family will

mean to someone with a physical disability or autism. Your generosity will help mean someone has the love, life-changing companionship and practical support of a specially trained dog. To understand the impact this will have, you only have to speak to children like 12 year old Toby, who was paired with autism assistance dog Sox in 2013. "Sox has filled a huge hole in my heart," he says. "We're connected by an imaginary string from his heart to mine. I just feel better now Sox is here."

Toby and Sox

Thank you so much again for your donation, and very best wishes for the New Year.

Kind regards,

Cathryn Simpson

Corporate Partnerships Manager cathryn.simpson@dogsforgood.org